Design and Access Statement

We will be replacing the shop front glazing in our unit in Victoria house with an identical
design, with the only difference being the doors and supporting posts are further apart and
the glazed surrounds are therefore slightly narrower. This glazing is part of a modern
extension to the building and not part of the 1930’s structure. The doors and glazing in the
shop units are all matching and the alterations will not affect this.



